
Notice of Intent and Public Meeting 

 

A public meeting of South Cleveland Water Supply 

Corporation will be held at the corporation office, 

located at 561 County Road 331, Cleveland, TX on 

Tuesday, October 24, 2023, at 6:00 pm. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to give the citizens of 

our area an opportunity to become acquainted with 

and to provide comments on the proposed third 

water well site to be constructed at 3704 FM 1010 

Road, Cleveland, TX 77327. 

 

The South Cleveland Water Supply Corporation has 

filed an application with the USDA Rural 

Development for financial assistance to construct this 

new well site for its water system.  

 

This project will include a new water well, elevated 

water tower, transmission piping to an existing water 

plant, wellhead piping and well site improvements.  

 

For further information please contact South 

Cleveland Water Supply Corporation at 281-659-

9771. 

 


